
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Engineering Expansion – Revised Fire Department Access Routes 

 

Location: Ring Road South 

 

Description: In late January 2024, the fire lane to the west of the ECS building will 
be closed and will remain closed until September 2026, for the 
duration of the Engineering Expansion project construction. 

 Oak Bay and Saanich Fire Departments will be using the Bob Wright 
Centre access point to the Petch Fire Lane for firefighting.  Alterations 
will be made to paving and curbs at the Bob Wright Centre access 
point to enable adequate fire department vehicle access.  

 New signage has been installed throughout the Petch Fire Lane, 
restricting vehicle access. Authorized vehicles can enter ONLY for 
drop-off purposes. Three hammerhead locations must be kept clear 
for fire department vehicle turn-around. No parking at the fire lane 
will be permitted. 

 Please refer to attached map and obey all signage in place.  

  

Time frame: Commencing January 2024 

 

FMGT contact: Orianne Johnson, Project Manager 
 Adam Gerber, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  oriannejohnson@uvic.ca 
 apgerber@uvic.ca 

 

Phone:  250-216-0387 (OJ) 
 250-213-2055 (AG) 
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